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Catanach, David 
Ezeanyim, Richard 
DHC 3 

Dave, 
I think that the East Blanco Pictured Cliffs/Blanco Mesaverde combination should be added to the list of pre-
approved pools for downhole commingling. Energen currently has several applications for this combination 
pending and plans to apply for several more in the coming months. The overlap is only on the western end of the 
PC pool. 

Steve Hayden 
NM OCD District III 
1000 Rio Brazos Rd. 
Aztec, NM 87410 

shayden@state.nm.us 
(505) 334-6178 Ext. 14 
Fax: (505) 334-6170 
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